
I am a lifelong RI resident. My husband and I met at URI and love SK and Narragansett. We 
bought a Narragansett house as an investment with hopes of retiring there some day. We both 
rented in Narragansett as students without incident and rented there for 2 years after college. 

We feel the town of Narragansett unfairly targets URI students and rental property owners. 

Please consider supporting this bill. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Kerry & Greg Fournier 

187 Sir Michael Circle 

West Kingston 

& 

16 Thornapple Road  

Narragansett 

 


